Oaks at Egret Bay Information for Residents and Guests

Oaks at Egret Bay is a small community that has 23 residences. Since
our neighborhood is compact it is important that we all work together
to be courteous to each other. Consequently, we have some guidelines
that will help us achieve that goal.

Parking: We have nine public parking spaces for guests and one space
reserved for mail delivery. These spaces are for temporary guests.
Residents need to park their vehicles on their own property. Service
people and day visitors may park in public parking.

If a guest is staying overnight there is a form on our webpage at
www.oaksegretbayhoa.com where residents can register cars for
overnight parking. Cars left overnight or blocking the street are subject
to towing.

Waterfront: Our waterfront is an active tidal bayou with strong
currents. There are various types of wildlife in the area. Please don’t
feed any wildlife and please be very careful with children and pets.

Please stay away from the boats in the dock area. If you are on the
upper deck, please be aware that there are boats under you.

Pets: Pets that are outside need to be kept on a leash.

Noise: Please keep noise to a minimum and no noise should be from a
residence or the waterfront after 10PM.



